
Millipede Class consists of 10 pupils and 5 staff to support us to learn and engage.  

This year we will focus on building relationships with our supporting staff and with 
each other, through shared sensory activities.  We will be spending lots of time 
exploring the outdoor learning space and visiting the forest school area.  We will be 
encouraged to explore the natural world around us both within the classroom and in 
the wider school community.  

Class staff will spend time developing the pupils’ communication skills by using 
individual motivating items throughout the day to encourage spontaneous 
communications. 

We look forward to an exciting and fun-filled year ahead!  


